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Dear Students, 

As you have been informed by the University, any PolyU student or staff member 

who has traveled to Mainland China in the past 14 days is now required to undertake 

self-quarantine for 14 days upon his or her return to Hong Kong. During this tough 

period, the top priority of the University and the whole society is to take all necessary 

precautionary measures to minimize the health risks of the novel coronavirus. Given 

the limited capacity of our Student Halls to accommodate and support hall residents 

undertaking self-quarantine and in the best interest of the health of all students, please 

be informed that we will no longer admit returning hall residents requiring quarantine 

rooms back to the halls with immediate effect except for students who are already on 

the way. We are sorry for the inconvenience that this policy will cause to some of 

you, but we seek your understanding and cooperation in implementing this policy. 

Since no face-to-face teaching will take place before 29 March, we strongly urge you 

to continue to stay where you are for online learning activities. 

Please take good care of yourself during this difficult time. 

Best regards, 

Hall Administration Office of Student Resources and Residential Life Centre STARS: 

Student Advancement and Resources 

 


